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VIA COURIER

August 20,2013

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1B+

Re: Extension of Licence ES-2007-0963

Dear Board Secretary:

Priority Submetering Solutions Inc., requests an extension to our current licence until such time
that the Ontario Energy Board accepts our renewal of our Unit Sub-Metering licence number ES-
2007-0963. We are requesting that the Board dispose of the proceeding without a hearing with
respecttosection2I(4)(b) of the OntarioEnergyBoardAct, 1998. Itisourpositionthatno
other person will be adversely affected in a material way as Priority Submetering Solutions Inc.,
will continue to carry on business in the same manner under the proposed extension as it does
under its current licence. Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me
directly at 289 -3 15-0685.
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1465 Pickering Pky., Suite 100
Pickering, Ontario L1V 7G7

Tel (905) 837-8548
Fax (905) 837-6578

www. prioritymeter.com
Email: info @ prioritymeter.com
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Andrew Beacom
Vice President
Priority Submetering Solutions Inc.


